Dear Alexandra Venezia,
We are pleased to tell you your abstract titled CHILDREN’S CHANGES IN PERCEPTIONS AND BODY COMPOSITIONFOLLOWING A FAMILY-BASED FITNESS INTERVENTION (Control Number 251) has been accepted for presentation at the annual meeting of the Southeast Chapter of the American College of Sports Medicine.
For more information please click the link below
https://www.abstractsonline.com/notify/notifyIntro.asp?Mkey=aa899595-e73a-44c9-9eeb-968c03df0910&NKey=AFD30E15-6323-48C1-B409-91267306023F
(If necessary, copy/paste this link in its entirety from the email here into your browser)
Thank you for your contribution to the program,
The SEACSM Program Committee
[bookmark: _GoBack]
